
The Clustered Parishes of         
Saint Cornelius  and   
Saint John the Evangelist                    

Office of Faith Formation West at St. Cornelius 

3834 Mill Street  / P.O. Box 208 
Dryden, Michigan 48428 
810-796-4701  
Email: faithformation-west@fmsaints.com 

 

Dear Faith Formation Families, 

 

Happy August!  It is hard to believe that summer vacation is coming to an end and that school 

starts up again in a few weeks.  I hope you were able to find some time to relax and enjoy the          

beautiful Michigan weather. ☺ 

 

Our 2018/2019 Religious Education year will begin the 3rd week of September.  Grade levels and 

class times are outlined below, and the full calendar is enclosed in this mailing. 

 

 Preschool / Kindergarten:  10 Sunday classes September-March                                              

11:00am-12:00pm starting September 23rd, 2018 

 1st-5th Grade:  Tuesday evenings from 6:00-7:30pm                                                                        

starting September 18th, 2018 

 6th-8th Grade:  Wednesday evenings from 6:00-7:30pm                                                         

starting September 19th, 2018 

 

All Religious Education students should report to the church Narthex  on their first 

class date.  Catechists will greet students and then lead them to their classroom.                                                                

 

Registration forms can be mailed to the address listed on the registration form, sealed in an                     

envelope marked RELIGIOUS ED and dropped in the collection basket at Mass, turned into the          

Religious Ed mailbox in the Narthex, or brought to the first day of class.   

 

Tuition Rates for the 2018/2019 Religious Education year can be found on the registration form.  

Tuition does not need to be included with your registration paperwork.  Tuition can be paid in full 

or in payments at anytime during the Religious Education year, September-March.                                       

Please contact the Office of Faith Formation-West if your family is facing financial difficulty or 

hardship. 810 796-4701 

 

 

The Catechists and I are looking forward to working with your children and watching them grow in 

their Catholic faith and deepen their relationship with Christ.  See you in September! 

 

God’s Blessings to you and your family, 

 

 

Julie Allison                                                                                                                                                                          

Director of Faith Formation                                                                                                                                                                                                   

(810) 796-4701                                                                                                                                              

faithformation-west@fmsaints.com 

Enclosed:                                                                                                                                                                              

Registration Form, 2018/2019 Class Calendar, Circle of Grace Letter, Remind Sign-up 

CC: Father Mike Gawlowski 


